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Change in Names of Subsidiaries (Disclosure Change) 

 

SBI Holdings, Inc. (hereinafter “SBIH”) hereby announces that Hyundai Swiss Savings Bank, a consolidated 

subsidiary in South Korea, and its three subsidiaries (hereinafter collectively referred to as “Hyundai Swiss 

Group”) have decided to postpone the change in their corporate names. As announced in the press release 

issued on 7 May 2013, the renaming was previously scheduled for 1 July 2013. Hyundai Swiss Group made 

the decision based on the progress of ongoing discussions with Korea’s Financial Services Commission 

concerning their business operations. 

 

Future plans will be announced shortly after decisions have been made. 
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